From: tom Stone

To: EOIA Metra
Subject: Re: 17-FOIA-033 Additional Info-lowa Pacific Trips 1 of 2 emails
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:04:50 AM

Regarding the billing to lowa Pacific for December 2016:

A) Has this been billed to lowa Pacific?

B) How many days is the invoice allowed to be delinquent?

C) Has metra made efforts to collect this bill other than to send an invoice?

D) Has anyone from any department or member of the board of directors communicated with lowa Pacific and
allowed lowa Pacific to delay payment of the invoice?

T Stone

On Monday, February 20, 2017 1:36 PM, Metra Rail FOIA <foia@metrarr.com> wrote:

Mr. Stone,
Please see link below for Metra's response to your request for records. Thank you.

Freedom of Information Officer

Metra is one of the largest and most complex commuter rail systems in North
America, serving Cook, DuPage, Will, Lake, Kane and McHenry counties in
Northeastern lllinois. The agency provides service to and from downtown Chicago
with 241 stations over 11 routes totaling nearly 500 route miles and approximately
1,200 miles of track. Metra operates more than 700 weekday trains, providing about
300,000 passenger trips each weekday.

Like us on Facebook: Metra
Follow us on Twitter: @Metra
Visit us at www.metrarail.com

Documents per your FOIA request are now available for download. The link to
transfer your file(s) will expire on Monday, March 6, 2017 12:00 AM

https://foiaftp.metrarr.com/?
ShareToken=4AEF840C019C874AF35D36CA4C0OF21D00BCY9A057



